## **Debra Thompson**

From:

Rexanne Stafford <rexannestafford@gmail.com>

Sent:

Thursday, July 23, 2020 7:31 PM

To:

Assembly

Subject:

Temporary emergency ordinance 2020-22

I urge you to vote YES on the temporary emergency ordinance 2020-22 in the special meeting on September 24th. Let's not make the job harder than it already is and be thankful we have had Karl to step up and take it on. I feel at this time it would be very appropriate to show both Karl and Sandy how much they are appreciated for the time and effort they have put in on dealing with this. It is not a position many of us would want to be in and we should be thankful that they are working as hard as they are. I think they both deserve bonus pay for the extra hours and effort they have given our community and deserve full support from our assembly.

Sent from my iPad